Dear Parents/Guardians.

Due to the closing of Clough and Memorial Elementary schools, term 2 report cards are not currently available in the traditional paper form. However, grades for elementary students are available via the PowerSchool parent portal. In order to gain access to an elementary school student in PowerSchool, please complete this google form https://forms.gle/4858msvE3Tequoei6

Once your account has been created, the PowerSchool administrator will email you your login credentials and instructions. Please note that your account creation may take a few days given the volume of requests. If you have an account already related to a student at Miscoe Hill or Nipmuc Regional High School, your elementary school student(s) will be added to that existing account.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this process, please email powerschool@mursd.org.

Thank you,

MURSD Technology Department